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Comments: Scoping Document Comments from Town of Crested Butte

Dear Scott Armentrout and the GMUG Forest Planning Team,

Thank you for incorporating comments from the Town of Crested Butte into the March 2018 Forest Plan Revision
Scoping Document. After reviewing the scoping document, the Town would like to submit a few additional
comments in the attached letter.

We appreciate your ongoing effort to encourage public participation in the process and we look forward to
continuing to participate in this process. Please let me know if you have any questions about the attached
comments.

Thank you very much,

Mel Yemma

Creative District/Open Space Coordinator
Town of Crested Butte

(970) 349-5338



